210 Main St
Newton NJ, 07860

September 8, 2012

Geoff Orlandi , Flight Instructor
Blairstown Airport

36 Lambert Road

Blairstown, NJ 07825

Dear Geoff:

[ wanted to take a few minutes to simply thank you for being my flight
instructor. I looked at a few of the other airports for flight training, and none
of them offered what Blairstown had to offer. I was so lucky to find an
instructor who was willing to teach me not only the basics of flight, but also the
safety procedures and importance of preflight inspections. I appreciate the
information and advice you have given, as well as the aviation knowledge you
have shared with me. Your expertise and help have been invaluable during my

private pilot training.

Again, thank you so much. I sincerely appreciate your generosity, and
expertise. [ truly was in the right place at the right time when I came across
your intro to flight package. I feel safe flying in the sky with my family after
training with you. I look forward to continuing my flight training with you
now that I have earned a private pilot certificate, and I would not hesitate to

recommend you to any person interested in flight.

Sincerely,

/ R

Michael J. Nieman

973-362-8431
nieman85@gmail.com




